
  

 

 
 

Financial Support for Bursaries to attend the 7th ReDi Conference “Beyond 

Services Towards Justice” in Berlin, 12-14 September 2019 

 

The committee of hosts of the 7th ReDi Conference “Beyond Services Towards 

Justice” (Eurodiaconia, Diakonie Deutschland, Diakoniewissenschaftliches Institut 

der Universität Heidelberg and ReDi) have some funds to support bursaries for 

participants planning to attend the conference. 

This funding is aimed at participants who cannot access other funds for conference 

participation, in particular in the global South and Eastern Europe. Funding 

presupposes an accepted paper, poster session, workshop or research group 

presentation (exceptions from this rule can only be made in justified cases upon the 

discretion of the conference organizers). The support does not cover the total 

expenses but gives a substantial contribution to make the participation possible. The 

contribution normally does not extend 350 € within Europe and 700 € for 

intercontinental travelling.  

The funds for bursaries are limited. Only applicants with an accepted contribution to 

the conference are considered. The application should contain name, present 

position, preliminary budget for the travel expenses and title of the accepted paper, 

poster session, and workshop or research group presentation. Please think of the 

most cost efficient way of travel and accommodation. 

Please send your application not later than 22nd June 2018 to Annette Rose Leis-Peters  at 
AnnetteRose.Leis-Peters@vid.no and Florian Tuder florian.tuder@eurodiaconia.org. You will 
be informed about the outcome before the 29th June 2018. 
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